
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Miller for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 September 2020 

  Cyclehoop on-street secure bike parking 

Question (1) How many bikes can be stored securely on street with the 

current deployment of containers? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will this be increased before the end of this year, if so by 

how many? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many more spaces will be provided by the end of next 

year? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How much unmet demand (measured by enquiries from 

residents minus spaces implemented) is there currently, 

expected at the end of this year, and expected at the end of 

next year? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Please give details of the process to respond to requests for 

new locations 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) Please give details of the process to respond to greater 

demand than current supply, evidenced for example by fully 

subscribed bikehangars and waiting lists 

Answer (6  

   

   

 
 


